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To Sir Humphry IL:f?clles‘bon.«gw.w(u.a.
From W.0, 1, West Franklin St.
/ Jan, 1, 'Q0,

Dear Rollesto : \

~/4§§§E%§£gs and best wishes for the New Year! I have just
read the review of the concluding wolume of Allbutt's System, and it
occurred to me that the contributors should express in some way their
appreciation of the Editor's labors., What do you think? I should
be very glad to joln in anything.

We are all very sad over the South African reverses, but
good will come out of the present evils. I am most optimistic, and
already the enthusiasm which has been aroused throughout the Empire
is in itself a demonstration to the world.

With sincere regards and best wishes for the New Year to
you and lirs. Rolleston. -
Yours faithfully,

Wl OSLER.




